
Oct. 28, 2018

Mayor's Update

Dear Friends,

I know this is very late notice, but I want you all to know you are invited to join the

Temple Shalom community today for a quickly arranged prayer vigil at Temple Shalom,

175 Temple St., West Newton, at 12:15 p,m.

People in our City as well as communities around the world are terribly shaken by the

synagogue shooting in Pittsburgh yesterday. It could just as easily have been us.

Together, we will lift up our voices to decry violence, hate and anti-Semitism in all of

its forms.

Let's join together as we move through these difficult times.

Warmly,

Ruthanne
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